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AUGUST 2024 BOARD MEETING
UTILITIES MANAGER MIKE SUNDBY

WE HAVE RECEIVED THE 20 HP BACKUP GREENVILLE WATER PLANT WELL PUMP.

WE HAVE REPLACED THE WELL PUMP AND CONTROLLER AT GREENVILLE PARK.

DIG IT WON THE CONTRACT TO REPLACE THE RAW WATER PIPELINE.

GETTING BIDS TO PAINT THE GREENVILLE WATER TANKS.

GETTING BIDS TO INSPECT AND CLEAN ALL THREE WATER TANKS.

INSTALLED A NEW SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE FEED LINE TO THE LARGE WELL. THE WAY
THE SYSTEM IS DESIGNED, THE SMALL WELL HAS TO BE RUNNING IN ORDER TO FEED
THE SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE.

WE HAVE BEGUN TO CLEAN THE DISTRIBUTION VALVE BOXES.

WE HAVE BEGUN TO MAP AND EXERCISE THE DISTRIBUTION VALVE BOXES.

| HAVE BEGUN TO CREATE A BACKFLOW REQUIREMENT PROGRAM FOR GREENVILLE
AND CRESCENT MILLS.

WE ARE BUILDING A SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE BUILDING.

. WE ARE AVERAGING OVER 30 USA DIGS PER DAY. THESE DIGS ARE FOR US TO LOCATE

OUR WATER AND WASTEWATER MAINS AND LATERALS.



